Chronicles of a Foundation No. 18

Dear Friends,

The exams of the first semester are over. A few days of vacation begin for our university
students but it is also a time of sessions and of various activities. It's the time to share some
news. First of all the priestly ordination of Bros. Ricky and Alex; the blessing of our new house
called “Galabert”; the new compositions of our communities; the diversification of our apostolic
engagements; and the arrival of new volunteers; the solidarity with the victims of the
typhoons....our agenda and the traditional press review.

Happy Reading. Thanks for your friendship and for your support.

Bernard Holzer, Jay Lituanas, Rex Navarro and Davy Sagun.
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